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Utilizing Oregon Lottery revenue to help pay for ODF fire suppression costs seems 

like a very good idea. In addition, I would recommend the Governor meet with our US 

House and Senate members requesting they talk with the Secretary of Agriculture 

and Interior demanding our federal forests are once again managed to prevent 

catastrophic fires in Oregon which often enter private lands on which the ODF is 

responsible for suppression. Thanks  


